
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
1080 Baiting Notice 

 
Etheridge Shire Council wish to advise residents and visitors that the 1080 
poison baiting campaign will be conducted throughout the Etheridge Shire 
from 15th to 26th May 2023. All properties that are participating in the campaign 
are required by Law to display 1080 Baiting warning signs at all entrances to 
their land that is being baited and the extremities of their land fronting a public 
thoroughfare or visible to a person in the public space such as a roadside rest 
stop.  
 
Etheridge Shire Council advises residents and visitors travelling with pets or 
working dogs to keep them contained/restrained & if possible, muzzles should 
be fitted, particularly whilst camping or while the animal is outside the vehicle 
for whatever reason in rural areas to minimize the opportunities for the animal 
to come in contact with poison baits.  
 
Please take note of any warning signs whilst travelling the Etheridge Shire and 
take care as we wish your memories of your visit to our shire to be pleasant 
ones. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ken Timms PSM 
Chief Executive Officer  
Etheridge Shire Council 
 


